
From: Peters, Hal <HalPeters@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/14/2014 10:06:53 AM
Subject: FW: cystic fibrosis letter

Attachments: Cystic Fibrosis - letter for Hal.docx
Copy of Cystic Fibrosis FY2013 Summary.xlsx

What are your thoughts on this letter? Send as is or do you think it needs adjusting?
-Hal
 
From: Jenny Lynch [mailto:LYNCHJEN@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 9:57 AM

To: Peters, Hal

Subject: cystic fibrosis letter
 
Hey Hal!  See attached letter and report I pulled from.  I hope this is what you’re looking for.  Please let me know if 
any problems.  Thanks!!
 
 
 
 

Jenny Lynch
Director, Legislative 
Affairs
LYNCHJEN@scdhhs.
gov
803-898-3965

cell: 803-351-5673

www.scdhhs.gov

 
Healthy Connections and the Healthy Connections logo are trademarks of 
South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services and may be used 
only with permission from the Agency.


 
Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or 
copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 


If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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